
AGM Treasurer Report  

Sally Bassett took up the treasurer role. No conflicts of interest exists.  

At this point, the Branch accounts were requested. It was confirmed that the accounts presented at 

the AGM in 2023 had been accurate. 

The treasurer has read and followed the financial instructions. At the start of the treasurer's term, 

clarifying questions were 


